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September 2, 2010 
 
Dear Community Member: 
 
As you may know, the State Highway Administration’s (SHA) Intercounty Connector (ICC) 
project includes a comprehensive package of Environmental Stewardship / Compensatory 
Mitigation / Community Stewardship (ES/CM/CS) activities as part of the project.  The ICC 
Project Team is holding a public meeting for the following ES/CM/CS projects, which are 
proposed near or within your community.   

• PB-119: Upper Paint Branch stream restoration, located at Good Hope; 
• PB-109: Upper Paint Branch stream restoration, located at Good Hope Right Tributary; 
• PB-12A & B: Upper Paint Branch stream restoration, located at Hollywood Branch. 

 
The previously scheduled Wednesday, September 8 meeting has been cancelled and re-
scheduled from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 21, 2010, at William Tyler 
Page Elementary School (All Purpose Room), located at 
13400 Tamarack Road, Silver Spring, Maryland .  This meeting will provide interested citizens 
with details about the proposed projects listed above.  There will be no formal presentations at 
this meeting.  Members of the project team will be present to answer any questions.  It is 
important for you to attend so that we can provide you with further information on how 
these projects may affect your property and/or community. 
 
The SHA hopes that you will be able to attend this meeting to learn more about the proposed 
environmental projects.  If we may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact  
Mr. John Sales, Environmental Projects Community Liaison, Office of the ICC, toll-free at 
866-462-0020 or via email at jsales@iccproject.com.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Melinda B. Peters 
Director 
Office of the ICC 


